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ensure school safety? If a school police department is needed, what should be its role in keeping
our schools’ safe?

b. If the District maintains a school police department, should its officers or personnel be stationed
on campus, stationed at a school’s perimeter, or dispatched as needed? Is their best use in the
community, especially helping students safely get to and from school?

c.  Who should respond to school administrators’ calls for assistance under a variety of different
circumstances (e.g., mental health calls, violence occurring on campus, violence occurring near
campus with students involved, a fight between students)?

d. What role should students play in ensuring safety on school campuses?

e. Are LASPD’s current policies appropriate for the role of a school police department, particularly
with regard to use of force, use of K-9 units, pepper spray, and detention for arrest protocols?

f. Should the District establish a civilian oversight commission composed of representatives from
various stakeholder groups of our school communities to review LASPD policies and practices
on an ongoing basis?

g. Should the name of the LASPD be changed to more accurately reflect the Department’s role in
supporting and keeping safe students and employees?;

Resolved further, That, effective immediately, the District shall implement a hiring freeze for new sworn
personnel at the LASPD;

Resolved further, That the LASPD shall heretofore not hire any sworn personnel who have previously
been employed as sworn officers with any other law enforcement agency;

Resolved further, That LASPD officers immediately suspend the use of their current uniforms and
return to non-military-style apparel such as polo shirts and chinos;

Resolved further; That LASPD immediately suspend the use of K-9 units on school campuses until the
Reimagining School Safety Action Planning Group reports on whether their use should be permitted and
under what circumstances;

Resolved further, That LASPD shall immediately begin stationing officers at the perimeter of schools
rather than on school campuses until the Reimagining School Safety Action Planning Group reports on
whether LASPD officers should be stationed within school campuses and under what circumstances;
and, be it finally

Resolved, That LASPD immediately suspend the use of oleoresin capsicum spray (pepper spray) on
school campuses until the Reimagining School Safety Action Planning Group reports on whether its use
should be permitted and under what circumstances.
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